
We have been taking part in Plantlife’s No Mow May which 
is aimed at encouraging bio-diversity. Since we’ve stopped 
cuƫng the grass in the sensory garden, we’ve recorded a 
huge range of wildflowers including selĬeal, fox and cubs, 
oxeye daisies and bird’s foot trefoil. Most exciƟng of all is 
that we’ve spoƩed at least two bee orchids which are rare 
and special plants. 

The area has also be 
colonised by yellow 

meadow ants. 


